
   Belbroughton Cricket Club   


TRANSPORT POLICY ( TO MATCHES AND PRACTICE SESSIONS )


Belbroughton Cricket Club Transport Policy is that parents or other responsible 
adults are responsible for transporting players to and from all matches and 
practice sessions and therefore the club will not be registering  private vehicles 
for the transportation of individuals in connection with any fixtures or practice 
sessions arranged by the club. The implementation of this policy is not intended 
to exclude any player from participation and  parents or guardians should contact 
the Club Welfare Officer or the relevant Team Coach if they have any problems 
with the transportation of their child to matches or practice sessions. Please 
ensure that you have made appropriate provision for your child to travel to 
fixtures in advance of the game. 


CHANGING POLICY


For players under the age of 18 playing in adult teams the following policy 
applies:

● Young players uncomfortable with changing or showering with adults are under 
no obligation to do so and are advised to change and shower at home.

● Parental consent must be given if young players are to share changing facilities 
with adults.

● If young players are sharing changing facilities with adults, parents have the 
option to supervise with them whilst they are changing, in agreement with other 
players. The club will make reasonable efforts to accommodate this. Parents 
must only supervise their own children.


GUIDELINES FOR CHANGING POLICY

(TO BE DISPLAYED INSIDE CHANGING ROOMS)


● Adult players should not to change or shower at the same time using the same 
facility as young players. (under 18)

● Team captains are responsible for ensuring, that adults are young players 
change separately both at home and away fixtures.

● If young players and adults need to share changing facilities, their parents 
should be allowed to supervise them while they are changing.


PHOTOGRAPHY POLICY

 

Belbroughton Cricket Club will allow photographs or video images to be taken of 
young players for training or club purposes only. These images will be used 
solely for the purpose that they are intended and permission must be sought from 



a Committee Member before recording equipment can be used. If anyone is 
aware of images being used inappropriately they must inform the Club Welfare 
Office immediately. 


